
 

 

 

 

 

 

E-Kachehri 

The High Commission of Pakistan is committed to facilities Pakistanis living in Sri 

Lanka. We always endeavor for efficient and effective consular services, and resolution of 

genuine problem faced by the Pakistani Community in Sri Lanka. 

With the same spirit, and in line with the Government’s policy, the High 

Commission has planned to hold “Quarterly E-Kachehri” to facilitate the Pakistani 

Community, especially those living outside Colombo. 

“Quarterly E-Kachehri” will be held on 27th December 2024 at 1100 hrs (Colombo 

time).  Any Pakistani can attend the “E-Kachehri” to discuss their issues directly with the 

High Commissioner. 

To receive the virtual link of the “E-Kachehri”, please send the following 

information on email “pahiccolombo@mofa.gov.pk” by 27th December 2024 (9 AM). 

i. Name  

ii. Picture of Pakistani ID (CNIC/Passport) 

iii. Problem being faced (Optional) 

iv. WhatsApp No 

 


